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Dear Members 

 

I thought I would take this 

opportunity to bring you up to 

date with current works 

happening around the Club. 

After many months of planning 

and discussions with the various 

authorities and our new landlord 

Parks Victoria, we have 

commenced  the refurbishment 

of the clubrooms. 

 

If you haven’t visited recently, 

please come down and have a 
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look and if you are so inclined 

I’m sure John Mooney and 

Brendon Lee will be able to 

identify a range of tasks for 

3

which you will be able to 

volunteer. 

A few weeks ago we had a huge 

turnout for our annual Working 

Bee. We completed a large range 

of tasks but most importantly, we 

had the chance to catch up with 

people, renew old friendships or 

meet new members for the first 

time. 

A Message from Paradise 



 
A Message from Paradise 

 

Our other ongoing project is the 

Wharf. Here we have completed 

the strengthening of the South 

Wharf and over next twelve 

months we will commence the 

re decking of the North Wharf. 

Here is Rex showing off his 

handiwork this week 

In the last few days we have hosted a 

number of vessels from Sandringham and 

Brighton enjoying the annual Melbourne Cup 

long weekend.  A weekend highlight was dinner 

at RGYC attended by over 50 people. This 

proved to be a very enjoyable few days even 

though we had some wild winds on Sunday. 

Some spectacular menus were produced 

over the weekend and some of these will be 

published in the next newsletter. 

  



 

Your new QCYC Committee has hit the ground running and is extremely busy putting together all the 
elements needed to ensure our 51st Opening Day acknowledges the club’s milestones and achievements 
over the last 50 years. 

 

 

     

        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee 
Member 

Naomi Wilbraham 

 

Committee 
Member 

Brian Phillips 

Should any member wish 

to discuss any of the 

above topics further, 

please don’t hesitate to 

contact me or approach 

me whenever you are 

down at the club.  In the 

meantime hope to see 

you out on the water or 

down at the club soon.  

 

Regards 

Roger Bennett 

Commodore 

  

 

Committee 
Member 

Peter Stow 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Club House 
Co-ordinator 
Naomi  
Wilbraham 

Commodore           Vice Commodore             Rear Commodore           Honorary Treasurer    Honorary Secretary 
Roger Bennett         John Mooney                    Lee Renfree                      James Ide                     Jonathan Crockett 

Events  
Co-ordinator 
Sheryl Gray  

 

 

 

 
Special Projects 
Brian Phillips 

 

 

 

 

Policy and 
Emergency  
Co-ordinator 
Peter Stowe 

 

 

 

 

Club Bar  
Co-ordinator 
John Gleeson 

 

Special Projects 
Richard Low 

Facilities & 
Maintenance 
Peter Climas  
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Should any member wish to discuss any of the above topics further, please don’t hesitate to contact me or approach 
me whenever you are down at the club.  In the meantime I hope to see you out on the water or down at the club 
soon. 
 
Regards 

Roger 

Roger Bennett 
Commodore 
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Marketing & Comms 
Co-ordinator 
Phil Armitage 
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